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On August 24, 2023, Rich Williams contacted me with additional information on the SDO Services, 
LLC EXNI-448 just south of Hill City, SD. Attached to the email was the remainder of the 
information required to consider the application submitted as complete. This included the seed 
mix and a map of the site to include the surrounding one-half mile area. 

Below is a copy of the email sent by Mr. Williams. The email attachments have been included 
with this email. All attachments to the 08/24/2023 email are considered confidential at the 
request of Hill City's Administration Office. 

From: Richard Williams <rwilliams@gpna.com> 
Sent: Thursday, Aug�st 24, 2023 1:38 PM 
To: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Michael X. Schlumpberger <michael.schlumpberger@midwestlithium.com>; Linda Fletcher 
<lfletcher@gpna.com> 
Subject: [EXT] SDO Services - EXNI 448 Mateen 

Roberta, 

I am attaching maps of the Hill City infrastructure and utilities. Due to the locations of 
Hill City's utilities on these maps, Hill City has asked that they remain 
confidential. Accordingly, I have stamped the attached as CONFIDENTIAL. 

I believe these were the last items that we needed to complete the EXNI application. 

Please let us know if we have forgotten anything. 

Thanks, 

From: Richard Williams 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 4:28 PM 
To: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@sta!:._e.sd.us> 
Cc: Michael X. Schlumpberger <�ichael.schlumpberger@midwestlithium.com>; Linda Fletcher 
<lfletcher@gpna.com> 
Subject: RE: SDO Services - EXNI 448 Mateen 

Roberta, 

_________________\s/_________________
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On August 16, 2023, Rich Williams contacted me with additional information on the SDO Services, 
LLC EXNI-448 just south of Hill City, SD. Attached to the email was some of the information 
required t consider the application submitted as complete. This included the seed mix and a 
map of the site to include the surrounding one-half mile area. 

Below is a copy of the email sent by Mr. Williams. The email attachments have been included 
with this email. 

From: Richard Williams <rwilliams@gpna.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 5:28 PM 
To: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Michael X. Schlumpberger <michael.schlumpberger@midwestlithium.com>; Linda Fletcher 
<lfletcher@gpna.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] SDO Services - EXNI 448 Mateen 

Roberta, 

I was looking over the procedural completeness letter for Mateen and realized that we had 
forgotten to include the Seeding Plan assembled by NRCS. The information from NRCS is 
attached. 

I am also attaching an additional map showing at least one-half mile around the proposed 
exploration area. We are working to identify the location, if any, of water pipelines in the 
area and will include any findings on an additional map. 

As to paragraph 6, there appears to have been a typographical error on the Purchase 
Agreement. The Application for the EXNI includes the correct legal description. 

Thank you. 

From: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 12:12 PM 
To: Michael X. Schlumpberger <michael.schlumpberger@midwestlithium.com>; Richard Williams 
<rwilliams@gpna.com> 
Subject: SDO Services - EXNI 448 Mateen 

_____\s/____________________






















